DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE

WEDNESDAY 8 SEPTEMBER 2004 AT 9.00 AM

PRESENT:
Councillor Collier (Chairman), Councillors Allison, Earp, P Farmer, McDevitt, Miss Martlew, Morton, Mrs Rutherford and K Rutherford.

DC.89/04
APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Councillors Bloxham, Mrs Glendinning, Jefferson and Joscelyne.

DC.90/04
*SITE VISITS

Pursuant to Minute DC.49/04 of the meeting held on 30 April 2004, the Committee visited Tesco stores in Leyland and Burnley which were similar types of stores to a proposed Tesco store in respect of which an application for planning permission was currently under consideration.

